
 

 
 
 
 
 

AVIATION ADVISORY COMMISSION 
 

MEETING CANCELATION NOTICE 
 

Wednesday, April 10, 2024 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the 
Aviation Advisory Commission meeting scheduled for  

Wednesday, April 10, 2024, is canceled. 
 

The Aviation Advisory Commission meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, April 10, 2024, is canceled due to a lack of quorum.  

 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, May 8, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. 

 
 
 

Dated this 10th day of April 2024. 
 
 
 
 
KEITH FREITAS, A.A.E., C.A.E.  
Administrative Secretary 
 


